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On Thursday, May 11, 2017 1:09 PM, Steve Haynes <shaynes98@yahoo.com> wrote:

To Whom It May Concern:

I am writing in support of the proposed legislation on "Payment to treating providers who participate in
healthcare, preferred provider organization, outcome based network, or specialty networks".  These
"middlemen" do not improve care for the injured worker and limit access to qualified providers.  They
increase administrative costs and encourage volume based clinics due to poor reimbursement, thus,
contributing to poorer overall care.  The steep discounts they insist clinics accept is unreasonable and
only seems to benefit the network itself.  It's in the best interests of the patient and their employer to have
access to qualified providers who do not participate in these "networks".
 I hope you strongly consider implementing this into the Arizona Industrial Fee Schedule.

Stephen Haynes, PT
Owner, P.R.O. Motion Physical Therapy, Inc
6535 W. Camelback Rd
Suite 6 
Phoenix, Az 85033
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